
 

 

We are delighted to announce that the village 
hall is NOW OPEN again and operating under 
Covid-19 safe guidelines for the community. 

 

BUT if we are to remain open we urgently need 
new people to join the management committee. 

 

Due to retirement we particularly need a  

Booking Secretary and Clerk of Works 
 

If you can spare a little time each month to help 
your community and keep this fantastic facility 
open we would be delighted to welcome you. 

 

Please come along to a meeting or contact 
sotfnews@gmail.com for more information. 

 
 

 


